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The McKinney Community Development Corporation Project Grants Subcommittee 

met at 5:00 p.m. on October 8, 2020, in the MCDC offices at 5900 S. Lake Forest Blvd., Ste. 

110, McKinney, Texas. 

MCDC board members present: Chairman Jackie Brewer and Vice Chairman Rick 

Glew in person and Board member Kathryn McGill via Zoom conferencing. 

Staff present: MCDC President Cindy Schneible and MCDC Administrative and 

Marketing Coordinator Linda Jones. 

The Project Grant subcommittee met with to learn about a potential 

entertainment/restaurant development project in McKinney.  A potential site was discussed 

and conceptual plans and layout were reviewed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 

         

      Mary Barnes-Tilley, Secretary 


